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BUSSELTON JETTY - LANDCORP PROJECTS 

551. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Planning and 
Infrastructure: 

In relation to the proposed land developments associated with the Busselton jetty upgrade - 
(1) From the projects generated by LandCorp, what, in percentage terms, will be the amounts paid for the 

following - 
 (a) the tax equivalent amount to the state government; 
 (b) retained by LandCorp as profit; and 
 (c) to the state government for contribution to the jetty refurbishment process? 
(2) Will all the money paid by LandCorp to the state government for the undeveloped land be made 

available for the jetty refurbishment process? 
(3) Will the funds paid to the state government by LandCorp as a tax equivalent payment be made available 

to the jetty refurbishment process? 
Hon ADELE FARINA replied: 
(1)-(3) I thank the member for some notice of this question.  The proposed land developments associated with 

the Busselton jetty upgrade have not yet been approved by government.  The working group is yet to 
submit its proposal to Cabinet and the funding model is still to be confirmed. 

 


